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Continuation of letter to Dr. C.R. Ri a♦ 28th February 1977. 

—2—

I  have just seen from the minutes of the Directors Meeting in January

last that Rainsford reported that prophylactic treatment with 
factor IX 

was no more expensive than on demand treatment. Perhaps there is therefore 

something to be said for this working party if its term of 
reference were 

very closely defined. 

(7) 1 also see from the minutes that one Working Party 
suggested was to study 

standardisation of reagents. I would have thought this came in the 

province of NIISC and should not be fathered" by the Directors meeting. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

WF. d'A. Maytock_. 
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